
From: Cranston, Greg
To: Justin Hawkins; Ed Mayer
Cc: Dudek, Michael; Lauron, Carolyn
Subject: Holtec related Safeguards Information
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 11:43:05 AM

Additional information requested by Holtec has been sent to Mr. Ed
Mayer, Program Director, Krishna P. Singh Technology Campus, 1
Holtec Blvd., Camden, N.J., 08104.  The approval for Holtec to receive
this information was previously acknowledged in a letter transmitted to
you on January 27, 2022 (ML22007A384).
 
Greg Cranston
Senior Project Manager
NRC/NRR/DNRL/RSLB
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